
02/05/24

Dear Parents and Carers,

A trip to Wellington Country Park has been organised for Reception on Wednesday 26th June 2024. This trip will

provide children with an excellent opportunity to explore the park, go through the enchanted rainforest and get to

know some friendly farm animals. We believe this will be an unforgettable experience for the children.

We will be travelling by coach to Wellington Country Park. Children are required to wear full school uniform but can

wear trainers should they wish. Please wear weather appropriate clothing, e.g. hat and sunglasses if sunny or a coat

if it is cold. Your child will need a packed lunch in a disposable bag with their name clearly written on the bag. No

fizzy drinks, sweets or glass bottles please. If your child is entitled to free school meals, a packed lunch will be

provided. If this is required, please indicate this on ParentPay when you make payment.

We will be departing school at 9am and we shall arrive back at school at 3pm Please ensure your child arrives at

school by 08.30am at the latest so that we can leave promptly.

The cost of this trip will be £20 per child. Whilst the payment for the trip is a voluntary contribution, if more than

80% of places are not paid for by parents beforeMonday 17th June, the trip will be cancelled. All payments must be

made via ParentPay. We cannot accept money in school. When you make payment, you will be asked to indicate your

consent for your child to attend the trip.

If you have any questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher.

Many thanks

EYFS Team
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“WORK TO BE OUTSTANDING. DESERVE TO BE OUTSTANDING. WILL BE OUTSTANDING!"


